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Form 08 
 

Booking 
Please complete and return the Booking Form by 5th January 2018 to reserve places on the 
tour, to confirm attendance at the meeting or to reserve places at the luncheon  
 

 

Meeting 
All Groups are invited to send representatives to the SGUK Annual London meeting on the 29th 
January 2018 in Committee Room 4a, House of Lords hosted by Lord Brougham & Vaux CBE 
 

Tour 
There is also the opportunity for Group members to book a place on a tour of parliament. (Places 
are limited) 
 

Luncheon 
The SGUK Luncheon will take place after the meeting, all Group members are welcome to reserve 
places, there is a fee of £110 per person to cover costs 
 

Awards Presentations 
For those able to attend, presentations of the Alan Butler Bronze and Silver awards will be made 
during the morning meeting. Presentations of the Alan Butler Gold awards and the announcement 
of the winner of the Maurice Adamson Award 2017 and the overall Alan Butler Award winner 2017 
will be made at the luncheon

Monday 29th January 2018 
 
 

 
 

9.30 am 
 

Optional Tour of the Houses of Parliament 
limited spaces available 

 

11.00 am Meeting of Safety Groups UK 
Committee Room 4A 

 
12.00 for 12.30 

 
Luncheon & awards (£110 pp) 

http://www.safetygroupsuk.org.uk/


 

Booking Form 
29th January 2018 

 
 

Please indicate attendance: 
Tour of 
Parliament  

SGUK morning 
meeting 

SGUK Awards 
Luncheon 
@ £110pp 

NAME 1.      

NAME 2.      

NAME 3.      

NAME 4.      

Dietary 
requirements 

 

     TOTAL: £ 

 

Safety 
Group: 

 

Tel: 
 

Email: 
for confirmation 

 

 

Address: 
 for invitations to 

be sent  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheques should be made payable to: Safety Groups UK 

For BACS payment: Sort Code: 09 01 55; Account Number: 58115187, an invoice 

can be raised on request 
ALL PAYMENTS MUST BE MADE IN ADVANCE TO CONFIRM PLACE 

 
 

Please return completed booking form to: Safety Groups UK 
Address: Events Team c/o RoSPA, 28 Calthorpe Rd, Edgbaston Birmingham B15 1RP 

Email: contact@safetygroupsuk.org.uk 

By: 5th January 2018 

mailto:contact@safetygroupsuk.org.uk

